August 27, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardian:

My name is Robin Marttila and I will be your son/daughter’s Algebra teacher for this school year.  Another summer has passed and I am excited to begin another time of teaching and learning.  I am writing so that I can communicate to you my goals and expectations.  First, let me take this opportunity to tell you about myself, both personally and professionally.

I have an incredible wife (Jennifer) and two great kids (Ian, 12 years old and Ava, 10 years old).  I have been a teacher in Iron Mountain for 17 years.  Being an IMHS graduate, it gives me great pride to give back to the community that has given to me all of my life.  I truly enjoy all aspects of the educational system.  I am currently the Varsity Head Football Coach and the Junior Varsity Boy’s Basketball Coach. 
My goal is to be a positive and respectful role model for all of my students.  I work very hard and I expect my students to do the same.  For some students math can be a challenging subject.  I will dedicate myself to each of my students to help them as much as they let me.  In doing this, I expect that your son or daughter will learn life-long lessons they will take beyond the classroom.  

The Algebra Curriculum will be the Common Core State Standards (http://www.corestandards.org/).  These standards define the knowledge and skills students should have within their K-12 education careers so that they will graduate high school able to succeed in entry-level, credit-bearing academic college courses and in workforce training programs.
Please know on my Teacher Webpage there are lesson plans, a free online calculator, and resources for extra help.  I cannot stress how valuable this website can be for all types of students.  You can get to that webpage very easily from the school webpage located at  www.imschools.org.
I will be counting on you to be involved in your child’s education.  With your help, I believe we can be a successful team.  Communication is the key.  I take pride in updating Power School on a daily basis and will make comments when a student has a zero in the grade book.  I am hoping to see all of you the parent-teacher conference.  Weekly lesson plans and other class information can be accessed at mrmarttila.weebly.com. With this communication I look forward to a productive and exciting year.  If you ever have any questions about how your child is doing in Algebra, please do not hesitate to call me at 906-396-8236, or email me at marttilar@imschools.org.

Sincerely,

Robin A. Marttila 

​​​(----------(----------(----------(----------(----------(----------(----------(----------(----------(
Please sign below and have your son/daughter bring this bottom portion back to Algebra class.  Thank you.

Student Name: 

Parent/Guardian Signature:

